
Yuba City High School:  School-Parent-Student Pact 
 

The 2020-2021 School-Parent-Student Pact outlines how the school, parents, and students will 

share in the responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which 

the school and parents will build and develop a partnership to help students achieve high academic 

standards. 

 

Yuba City High School will ensure students’ success in the following ways: 

• Provide high-quality curriculum and instruction aligned to the California Common Core 

Standards in a positive, safe, supportive, and effective learning environment.  

• Provide appropriate professional development to improve teaching and learning to support 

collaborative partnerships with families and the community.  

• Maintain open two-way communication between the home and school. Monthly 

newsletters provide parents up-to-date information and opportunities to strengthen 

relationships.  

• Teachers are available to meet with parents by appointment throughout the school year.   

• Provide a course outline/syllabus for every class. 

 

 

As parents, we will support our child’s learning in the following ways: 

• Ensure my child attends school every day and is on time. 

• Provide a quiet time and place for homework to be completed. 

• Allow adequate time for homework without interruptions and/or distractions.  

• Monitor amount of time my child spends using electronic devices (i.e. phone; television; 

video games, etc.) 

• Regularly monitor my child’s progress in school (i.e. Parent Connect, Counselor 

Conferences, Parent/Teacher Conferences, communicate via email, telephone). 

• Participate in decisions relating to my child’s education. 

• Stay informed about my child’s education and communicate with the school by reading all 

notices received from the school or district and respond as appropriate. 

• Serve on school advisory or policy groups. 

• Parents will continually update contact information; home, cell and work telephone 

numbers to maintain accessibility and communication with Yuba City High School staff.  

 

 

As a student, I will share the responsibility to improve our academic achievement in the following 

ways: 

• Come to school ready to learn and work hard. 

• Do my homework every day and ask for help when I need to. 

• Limit amount of time I spend using electronic devices (i.e. phone; television; video 

games, etc.) 

• Read every day outside of school. 

• Give my parents or guardian all notices and information received at school. 

• Know and follow school and class rules. 

• Be responsible for my own behavior and be a good citizen of YCHS at all times. 

 

 

 
 


